
If you require more information please contact the church office or visit our website. 

T: 8331 3914 E: admin@burnsidecityuc.org.au W: www.burnsidecityuc.org.au 

384 Portrush Road, Tusmore 5065 

UPCOMING WEEK @ BCUC 

TODAY @ BCUC—Imagine…... 

Sunday 13th August 

9am Contemporary & 10:30am Classic: Rev Matthew Bond 

Genesis 37:1-4, 12-28, Psalm 105:1-6, 16-22, 45b, Romans 10:5-15, Matthew 14:22-33 

10:30am Café: Rev Linda Driver– Celebrating the fullness of God 

Matthew 14:13-21  

Prayer Requests: prayer@burnsidecityuc.org.au 

Next Sunday @ BCUC– Reconciliation 

Sunday 20th August 

9am Contemporary & 10:30am Café: Rev Matthew Bond 

10:30am Classic: Rev Rob Williams 

Genesis 45:1-15, Psalm 133, Romans 11:1-2a, 29-32, Matthew 15: (10-20), 21-28 

Monday 14th August 

10am mainly music 

Tuesday 15th August 

9:30am Playgroup 

9:30am Ladies Table Tennis 

Wednesday 16th August 

7:45am Prayer Meeting 

9:30am Prayer Meeting 

Thursday 17th August 

9:30am Craft, Chat & Sew 

12noon Friendship Club 

6pm Worship & Music Ministry 

7:30pm Choir practice 

Friday 18th August 

6:30pm Kids Club 

Saturday 19th August 

7:30pm Saturday Night Friendship Club 

Sunday 19th August 

12noon Prayer Meeting 

Sunday 13th August 2017     

WELCOME 

Please stay for a cup of tea or coffee after the service , so that we can get to know 

each other better. 

Ministry Team Contacts 

Minister: Rev Matthew Bond Ministry Team Leader 0400 777 410  

Minister: Rev Linda Driver Children, Youth & Families (Mon, Tues,  Thurs, Sunday) 

0437 708 183 

Minister in Association: Rev Rob Williams 0424 123 171 

All Ministers are available for Pastoral Care as required  

Youth Coordinator: Ben Randall —0403 369 154 

Administrator: Deb Mugford Monday—Thursday 9am—2:30pm 

Office Hours  - 9am—12 noon Monday to Thursday 

A Vibrant Community, Committed to Jesus,  

Passionately Engaged in Mission 

Imagine…. 



Burnside Inter-Church Council re-

ceives Sustainability Award  

Last night at a Schools Ministry Group 

(SMG) Community Event the Burnside 

Inter-Church Council was presented 

with a Sustainability Award for the  

support they provide to schools in their 

local community. For many years they 

have raised funds to support SMG’s 

Chaplaincy and wellbeing services at 

Burnside Primary School, Glenunga  

International High School,  

Marryatville High School and Marden 

Secondary College.  

The award recognised the initiatives 

undertaken by the group to actively fundraise through new ideas, events, activities, 

initiatives and partnerships, and to have strategies in place to maintain these  

important services to students, families and school staff into the future. Recent  

fundraising events have included fairs, talent shows and quiz nights.  

Steph Agnew, Pastoral Care Worker at Glenunga International High School has been 

greatly encouraged and supported by the group “I nominated the Burnside Inter 

Church Council because they are really proactive with their support. Their priority is 

the students in the schools and having us there as carers and people to help when it is 

needed.”  

Angela Jolly, Executive Director of Schools Ministry Group said “Today SMG  

provides over 340 schools across South Australia with a Chaplaincy Service, it  

continues to offer seminars and interactive workshops for primary and high school 

students, and contributes to the positive wellbeing of children with its Community 

Services. We do this in partnership with local community groups like the Burnside Inter

-Church Council who also help in their local schools with breakfast clubs, lunchtime 

activities, mentoring and many other activities and programs.”  

SMG Ambassador Brenton Ragless and SMG Executive Director Angela Jolly  

presented Burnside Inter-Church Council representatives Malcolm Lake and Rex King 

with the SMG Sustainability Award.  

A MESSAGE FROM MATTHEW 
THIS WEEK’S NEWS & NOTICES  

Please  e-mail articles for the BCUC weekly news to Deb Mugford at 

admin@burnsidecityuc.org.au no later than 12noon on Tuesday 

 

Linda’s farewell 
Linda’s last Sunday with us will be on 

August 13. A shared lunch will follow 

the services. If your surname starts with 

A-P please bring a savoury plate to 

share, and Q-Z please bring sweet to 

share. Please contact Di Croft for more 

information. 

Dates for your diary 

August 13—Linda’s farewell Service 

shared lunch 

August 13– Planned giving response 

August 14—Rev Dr Gary Stuckey  

begins supply ministry at BCUC 

August 20—Vision & Mission gathering 

2pm -6pm all welcome 

August 27—Anniversary Combined 

Service 10am. Seymour College choir 

and orchestra  

Seniors Second Sunday Lunch 

There will be no Seniors Second  

Sunday lunch in August due to the 

shared lunch for Linda.  

Farewell gift 

If you would like to contribute to a gift 

for Linda, please place it in the box in 

the foyer. Please see Valerie Aloa for 

more information. 

BCUC  Saturday Friendship Club 

The next club meeting will be on  

Saturday 19th August.   It will be an 

enlightening meeting with  Helen 

Brooks giving a presentation about the 

history and the resilient people of the 

Baltic States, plus Budapest.   The 

countries have a very interesting  

history and many fine buildings. Usual 

start time of   7-30 for a 7-45 pm start 

and a basket supper.  All visitors are 

welcome. 

Aged Care Ministry 

There will be a meeting at BCUC on 

Wednesday August 16 at 2pm for any-

one interested in  Aged Care Ministry in 

Nursing Homes. All welcome. Contact 

Verna Drexel for more information.   

Frontier Services Concert 

There will be a concert featuring the 

Australian Army Band on Sunday 15 

October at 1:30pm at BCUC. Funds 

raised will support Frontier Services. 

Cost $15 Adult, $5 Child.  Please see 

Margaret Morey for more information. 

First Aid Kit 

Please note that the First Aid Kit is now 

stored in the cupboard with the  

defibrillator. 


